
Laurie Leader - Re: Building Permit Application 201501700 - Reviewer? 

 Laurie,

For the Maine Muslim Community Center at 118 Anderson Street we received comments both 
from you and from Jenn Bartlett in the Fire Marshall's office.  

This resulted in the decision to go with a wheelchair lift instead of a ramp This lift is on the 
interior of the building, and is serving the building from the same location as the previously 
existing ramp.

We have also noted the inclusion of ventilation under the floor, as well as a seating plan that 
allows circulation to the stair and ramp.

Lastly, we've added a note that the ages of people using the space will be mixed and that it is 
not intended to be used for children only.

You can download the revised drawings here:  

Lastly, I have copied Audra Wrigley from my office on this email as she will be the lead on any 
further work that Bild provides on this project. Please include her on your correspondence.

I hope that you are able to process this permit now, and I thank you for your help with the 
process.

Thank you,
Evan

On Mon, Aug 24, 2015 at 1:08 PM, Laurie Leader <LRL@portlandmaine.gov> wrote:
Evan,
It looks like this permit is about 7th in our queue. Neither Jeanie or I have looked at this plan review yet. 
Hopefully we can look at it shortly. 

From: "Evan Carroll | Bild Architecture" <evan@bildarchitecture.com>
To: Laurie Leader <LRL@portlandmaine.gov>
Date: 9/22/2015 5:15 PM
Subject: Re: Building Permit Application 201501700 - Reviewer?
CC: Audra Wrigley <audra@bildarchitecture.com>, Gouled Hussein <gouled.a.hus...

A1.1 - Plans & Code Review.pdf

A1.2 - Section and Details.pdf
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Laurie 

Laurie Leader
Plan Review/Code Enforcement
City of Portland, Maine
Inspections Division
389 Congress Street
Portland, ME 04101

P: 207-874-8714
F: 207-874-8716
E: lrl@portlandmaine.gov
To view building permit status go to http://www.portlandmaine.gov/792/Permit-Status

>>> "Evan Carroll | Bild Architecture" <evan@bildarchitecture.com> 8/24/2015 12:56 PM >>>
Certainly,
118 Anderson Street.
Thanks,
Evan

On Mon, Aug 24, 2015 at 11:49 AM, Laurie Leader <LRL@portlandmaine.gov> wrote:

Evan,
Can you tell me what the address is for this permit?
Thanks,
Laurie

Laurie Leader
Plan Review/Code Enforcement
City of Portland, Maine
Inspections Division
389 Congress Street
Portland, ME 04101

P: 207-874-8714
F: 207-874-8716
E: lrl@portlandmaine.gov
To view building permit status go to http://www.portlandmaine.gov/792/Permit-Status

>>> "Evan Carroll | Bild Architecture" <evan@bildarchitecture.com> 8/24/2015 11:04 AM >>>
Good morning, Laurie,

I hope you've been having a good summer. I've been working way to hard, but I've got 
to make hay. . . Do you know who is reviewing the above permit for Maine Muslim 
Community Center?

Thank you for your help.
Evan

--
Evan A. Carroll AIA, LEED AP, Maine Licensed Architect
Principal

bild ARCHITECTURE
PO Box 8235 Portland, Maine 04104
207.408.0168 - evan@bildarchitecture.com

www.bildarchitecture.com
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